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Comments: My family has enjoyed the Shoshone National Forest for five generations. We have observed

increased impacts of motorized use and grazing which leave fragile alpine areas and watersheds scarred and

contaminated. We value access to quiet and undisturbed areas of the Forest, but more than that, we value the

places themselves.  Extending snowmobile use is a terrible idea that will continue to be strongly opposed. Areas,

such as ski trails, should be maintained as quiet recreation areas. The Forest Service needs to consider impacts

on other users and the environmental impacts on water, habitat, animals and plants. Reduce rather than expand

motorized recreation in the Shoshone National Forest.


